
 

Mendocino County Supervisors 

 

RE:   Agenda Item 5E 

 

WOW!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!  I am (as probably most Redwood Valley/Potter Valley residents 

in shock over your decision on the PGE Funded Project plans. 

 

THESE FUNDS NEED TO STAY WITHIN THE REDWOOD VALLEY/POTTER 

VALEY AREAS.   (I WONDER IF PGE HAS GUIDELINES FOR THE USE OF 

THIS MONEY)?  THIS SHOULD BE LOOKED INTO!!! 

 

The County is seriously embezzling these funds from the Redwood  

Valley/Potter Valley communities. 

 

How can you even suggest using these funds in other areas that were not affected by the 

2017 Fire??    

 

These funds should be used to rebuild Redwood Valley/Potter Valley areas. 

 

How does repairing a spillway at Bower Park in Gualala have anything to do with the 

2017 fire? 

 

How does removing a Amphitheater at Low Gap Park have anything do with the 2017 

fire?  

 

How does repairing a roof and other improvements at a building that was just purchased 

last year have anything to do the with the 2017 fire? 

 

How does it relate to giving money towards Covid 19? 

 

And basically “HOW DOES ANY OF IT RELATE TO THE FIRE”????????  

 

How about our Fire Stations??? 

How about our Roads in the Valley??? 

How about all the dead trees that are still out there and have not been cut down??? 

How about all the Vineyards/Farmers who couldn’t sell the grapes due to smoke taint??? 

How about giving money back to the fire victims??????  We all know that insurance did 

not completely pay for everything!!!!!!!!! 

How about Fire Prevention in our area??? 

How about the Sherriff Sub Station here in Redwood Valley? 

What about our water issues????? 

 

THESE FUNDS NEED TO STAY IN REDWOOD VALLEY/POTTER VALLEY!     

 

Tammy Foster 


